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Cotterswood,12 Highfield Road, Little Eaton, Derby DE21 5AG
Price £625,000 Freehold



• Beautiful Extended Victorian Detached Property

• Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area

• High Specification & Quality Finish

• Porch, Entrance Hallway, WC, Lounge, Living Dining Room & Study

• Superb Open Plan deVOL Breakfast Kitchen & Separate Utility Room

• Four Bedrooms & Four Piece Bathroom Suite

• Spacious Master Bedroom with En-Suite

• Single Garage, Delightful Landscaped Front & Rear Gardens

• Superb Elevated Views

• No Chain Involved

ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREA – VEIWING A MUST! A beautiful late Victorian detached

property of immense style and character that has been sympathetically extended to the rear with a

double storey extension. This property offers four good sized bedrooms and beautiful open plan

dining kitchen with deVOL kitchen with dining island. The accommodation has been comprehensively

upgraded to a most impressive standard throughout with an attention to detail and quality of

specification that really has to be viewed to be fully appreciated.

Built Circa 1893, the property has undergone a comprehensive scheme of improvement and the

extension offers a superb high specification deVOL kitchen with dining kitchen and open plan access to

a delightful living room dining room with log burner. The extension has also added a superb master

bedroom suite with delightful views of the landscaped rear garden and access to a beautifully

appointed en-suite shower room. 

The accommodation has the benefit of gas central heating and quality PVCu sash windows and in

brief comprises: beautiful stone built entrance porch, entrance hallway, cloaks wc, lounge with bay

window, superb living dining room with log burner and open plan access to the beautifully appointed

deVOL breakfast kitchen with dining island, study and a utility room.

The spacious first floor landing gives access to four well proportioned bedrooms and well appointed

four piece bathroom suite. The spacious master bedroom also has the benefit of a contemporary en-

suite shower room.

Outside, the property stands in this elevated position with delightful far reaching views. The property

offers a single garage and tiered landscaped foregarden. The property also offers a delightful

landscaped rear garden with brick built outbuilding. There is also an impressive timber decked seating

area at the top of the garden offering an impressive seating area with timber framed summerhouse

and beautiful elevated views.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



LOCATION
Little Eaton is situated approximately five miles north of Derby city centre and offers a good range of

local amenities to include Co-op Stores, newsagent, butcher, chemist and public houses. It is well known

for its reputable village primary school and is within the noted Ecclesbourne School Catchment area.

Regular bus services operate along Alfreton Road to Derby city centre. Local recreational facilities areRegular bus services operate along Alfreton Road to Derby city centre. Local recreational facilities are

at St Peter's Park to include football, cricket, tennis courts, bowling green, children's playground and

recently constructed and noted pavilion. Furthermore Bluebell Woods and Drum Hill provide some

delightful scenery and pleasant walks. The nearby A38 provides fast access onto the A50 and M1

motorway.

THE ACCOMMODATION

GROUND FLOOR
Entrance through beautiful double glazed hardwood panelled entrance door into:

Entrance Porch
5'11" x 5'10" (1.80m x 1.78m)

Fitted with a beautiful limestone tiled floor, black matt finish

wall mounted column radiator, double glazed skylight

window above and two PVCu double glazed sash windows

to the front elevation. Entrance through a beautiful

traditional wood panelled door with glazed inset into:

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Entrance Hallway
14'4" x 7'1" (4.37m x 2.16m)

Fitted with a matching beautiful limestone tiled floor, black

matt finish wall mounted column radiator, staircase leading

to the first floor landing with open spindles and solid wood

handrail, ornate coving to ceiling, smoke alarm, access to an

under-stairs storage cupboard, traditional wood panelled

doors giving access to the downstairs WC, lounge, dining

area and study and a glass panelled door giving access to

the kitchen area.

Downstairs WC
Fitted with a two-piece white Duravit suite comprising a wall

mounted ceramic wash hand basin with chrome mixer tap, low

level WC with chrome push button flush, beautiful patterned

ceramic tiled splash-back, limestone tiled floor and extractor

fan.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Stylish Lounge
15'10" into bay reducing to 12'5" x 13' into reces (4.83m into bay

reducing to 3.78m x 3.96m into rece)

Having a beautiful recessed Derbyshire gritstone fireplace

with a stone surround and hearth and housing a Chesneys

log effect gas fire, TV point, wall mounted white column

radiator, ornate coving to ceiling, ceiling rose and a

beautiful bay window with inset PVCu double glazed

windows to the front elevation with impressive elevated

views over Little Eaton.

Living Dining Area
14'4" x 12'7" (4.37m x 3.84m)

Fitted with a beautiful Derbyshire gritstone fireplace with

stone hearth and surround and housing a cast iron log

burner, solid oak parquet wood floor, wall mounted white

column radiator, ornate coving to ceiling, ceiling rose, PVCu

double glazed window to the front elevation and open

access leading to the beautiful breakfast kitchen.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Breakfast Kitchen
20'1" x 10'11" max (6.12m x 3.33m max)

Fitted with a beautiful bespoke deVOL kitchen with panelled

units painted in Pantry Blue colour with antique brass

handles, wood block work surface over, under-mounted

Belfast style sink with traditional antique brass deVOL taps,

integrated tall fridge freezer, integrated Bosch dishwasher,

Rangemaster dual fuel range cooker with five ring gas hob,

double electric oven with copper splash-back and extractor

unit over and a built-in integrated bin area. Dining island

with built-in shelving, storage cupboards and solid oak

wood block work surface over. Beautiful limestone tiled

floor, tall wall mounted contemporary column radiator,

ornate coving to ceiling, recessed LED down-lighters,

underfloor electric heating, two large quality PVCu double

glazed sash windows to the rear elevation, PVCu double

glazed panel window to the rear elevation and PVCU

double glazed panelled French doors with matching side

panel windows opening out to the side onto the rear patio

area.

Study
9'9" x 9'9" (2.97m x 2.97m)

Fitted with grey wood grain effect Karndean flooring, tall

matt black finish contemporary radiator, built-in bespoke

wardrobe/cloaks cupboard with cupboards above, built-in

book shelf, PVCu double glazed window to the rear

elevation and traditional wood panelled door giving access

to a utility room.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Utility Room
6'1" x 4' (1.85m x 1.22m)

Fitted with a built-in base cupboard with slate effect work

surface over with inset stainless steel sink with chrome Grohe

swan neck style mixer tap, appliance space beneath with

plumbing for automatic washing machine, access to the

electric meter, wall mounted electric fuse box, wall mounted

Viessmann combination boiler and a PVCu obscure glazed

window to the side elevation.

FIRST FLOOR

Landing
14'3" x 7'1" (4.34m x 2.16m)

Fitted with a wall mounted white column radiator, PVCu

double glazed window to the front elevation with impressive

elevated views over Little Eaton, loft access with retractable

timber ladder leading to a partially boarded loft space with

lighting, smoke alarm and traditional wood panelled doorslighting, smoke alarm and traditional wood panelled doors

giving access to all four bedrooms and bathroom.

Master Bedroom
15'10" x 10'10" (4.83m x 3.30m)

Having a semi-vaulted ceiling, wall mounted white column

radiator, TV point and two large PVCu double glazed sash

windows to the rear elevation with beautiful views over the

rear garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Beautifully Appointed En-Suite Shower Room
9'11" x 3'11" (3.02m x 1.19m)

Fitted with a white contemporary three-piece suite

comprising a double width shower enclosure with glazed

door, wall mounted Hansgrohe mains fed shower unit with

shower attachment and rain shower head above, a wall

mounted Duravit ceramic wash hand basin with mixer tap

and a concealed cistern low level Duravit WC with

contrasting black Geberit push button flush. Grey matt finish

ladder style heated towel rail, grey wood grain effect

parquet style Karndean flooring, partial white glazed

ceramic tiling to the walls, shaver point, recessed LED down-

lighters, extractor fan and PVCu obscure glazed glass

panelled windows to the side and rear elevations.

Bedroom Two
14'1" x 12'5" (4.29m x 3.78m)

Fitted with two double bespoke tall floor to ceiling built-in

wardrobes with built-in drawer units below, period cast iron

fireplace with Carrara marble tiled hearth, wall mounted

white column radiator and a PVCu double glazed window

to the front elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Three
12'8" x 12'6" into door recess reducing to 9'3" (3.86m x 3.81m into

door recess reducing to 2.82m )

Having a central heating radiator and a PVCu double

glazed window to the front elevation with impressive

elevated views over Little Eaton.

Bedroom Four
9'11" x 9'10" (3.02m x 3.00m)

Having a central heating radiator, cast iron fireplace with

Carrara marble tiled hearth, bespoke built-in traditional

style cupboards with chrome fittings and a PVCu double

glazed window to the rear elevation.

Bathroom
9'11" x 7' (3.02m x 2.13m)

Fitted with a Duravit four-piece suite comprising a pedestal

wash hand basin with chrome mixer tap, low level WC with

chrome push button flush, tiled bath with chrome central

mixer tap and a double width shower enclosure with wallmixer tap and a double width shower enclosure with wall

mounted chrome mains fed shower unit with contemporary

shower attachment and rain shower head above. Metro

style tiled splash-backs, grey wood grain effect Karndean

flooring, recessed LED down-lighters, wall mounted light,

extractor fan and a PVCu obscure glazed window to the

side elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



OUTSIDE

Frontage
To the front of the property is a single detached brick built garage, stone wall with decorative wrought

iron gateway leading to a tarmacadam pathway to the side passageway with timber gated access,

LED down lighters to the pathway leading to the rear garden and a continuation of the pathway

leading to the front entrance door. There are raised level planting beds with a stone wall boundary,

Indian sand stone paved pathway and gravel beds with the continuation of the pathway and steps

leading to the front door. There is also an area laid to lawn with lavender planted borders and timber

gated access to the right hand side of property. Two period style wall mounted lights on the entrance

porch.

Garage
Having an up and over door, power, light and a PVCu obscure glazed window to the side elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Rear Garden
Having a lower level Indian sand stone paved patio area

with Cotswold stone bed with stone steps leading up to a

raised level Indian sandstone paved patio area again with a

tiered garden area with Cotswold stone raised level planting

beds. Further Indian sand stone steps leading to a further

tiered garden with an area laid to lawn, well stocked

planting beds and timber gated access leading to the top

portion of the garden with a blue brick block paved

pathway and steps leading to two brick built

outbuildings/garden stores. There is a generous area laid to

lawn with planting borders and raised level stone planting

beds, a gravel seating area and steps leading up to the very

top of the garden which has a raised level timber decked

seating area offering impressive elevated views and has

contemporary panelled fencing and a timber framed

summerhouse. The garden benefits from not being

overlooked and has fence and evergreen hedge

boundaries.

Garden Store One
5'1" x 5'1" (1.55m x 1.55m)

Having a tiled floor, power and light.

Garden Store Two/Workshop
8'9" x 5'2" (2.67m x 1.57m)

Having a built-in bench area, power, light, tiled floor, single glazed window to the side elevation and

side personnel access door. (This has potential to be converted to an external office space.)

Council Tax Band - Erewash D

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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